Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission:

As a Washington State business owner and customer of Puget Sound Energy, and a
person who cares about the health of our people and our planet, I want Puget
Sound Energy to help build a better future for all. Investing money in the Colstrip
Generating system is not the clean way forward that we so clearly need.

I support the PSE Coal-°©-Free Campaign.

Sincerely,
Sue Foss

Tiger Mountain Center for Acupuncture
sue@tigermtnacpuncture.com
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